
Yearbooks are a great way to preserve your memories of 

the school year. 

To order, fill our the form below and send to school with 

your child in an envelope marked “yearbook.”  Please      

include a check for $25. per book. 

——————————————————————————- 

Student  name: ______________________________________________________________ 

Teacher: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Sibling(s) in school: __________________________     _______________________________ 

Sibling(s) teacher(s): _________________________     _______________________________ 

Number of books ordered: ____________________     Amount enclosed: $ ______________ 

Parent’s name: ______________________________     Phone: ________________________ 

Thank you. 

*Orders are due to the office no later than January 31, 2020.* 


